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Subject: Nominations for Pravasi Bharatiya Samman Awards  

 

  Nominations are invited for the next set of Pravasi Bharatiya Samman Award 

(PBSA) to be conferred during the 16th Pravasi Bharatiya Divas (PBD), which is scheduled 

to be held in January 2021 in India. 

 As you are aware, PBD is celebrated once in every two years to strengthen the 

engagement of the overseas Indian community with the Government of India and reconnect 

them with their roots. During the convention, selected overseas Indians (a Person of Indian 

Origin (PIO) and Non-Resident Indians (NRI) or an organization/institution established and 

run by a PIO/NRI) are also honored with the prestigious PBSA to recognize any significant 

contributions made by them to various fields like philanthropic and charitable work, social 

and humanitarian causes, contribution to India’s development both in India and abroad.  

 In this regard, all Indian nationals residing in Abu Dhabi interested in being 

nominated for PBSA 2021 are requested to send an email on ca.abudhabi@mea.gov.in by 

23 February 2020 with a brief profile of their contribution made in India or the UAE. 
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